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Upcoming Chapter Meetings & Events Schedule: 
 

October 17, 2018 Wednesday 3:00 P.M. 

 

  3D Sand Printing and tour at DW Clark 

  36 Allison Avenue 

  Taunton, MA 02780 

If anyone has any ideas, 

suggestions or comments for 

future meetings please let me or 

one of our officers know and we 

will do our best to schedule an 

event. 



This is an opportunity to see the latest technology in action being used for production 

castings. Please wear appropriate work clothes for the tour and if possible bring your own 

PPE as we will be out on the manufacturing floor. 

There is no charge for this event as it does not include dinner. 

 

Our sincerest appreciation to Chapter member DW Clark for opening their doors to the 

chapter members so we can see, feel and touch their 3D Sand molds & Printer, this is an 

excellent opportunity for all that might be considering utilizing this technology. 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 2018 Friday 5:30 P.M. 

 

  Chapter Holiday Dinner & Show 

  Dinner location: Gelston House 

  8 Main St. E. Haddam, CT 

  Show location: Tetris Theater 33 N.Main St. Chester, CT 

  “A Connecticut Christmas Carol” 

 

  Mark Twain, P.T. Barnum, William Gillette and more make spirited 

appearances in this tuneful adaptation of the Dickens’ holiday classic that's back with 

new surprises for 2018!  

 

There will be limited seating available, and the cost for the dinner and show will be 

$80.00 per person.  

 

I can be contacted at emarczyszak@burndy.com  

 

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn and a Facebook page, 

both of which are being used to announce upcoming events. If you aren’t able to connect 

on either, please let me know and we’ll get you set up. 

 

Thanks for your continued support,  

Ed Marczyszak    

Chairman   

 www.newenglandafs.com 
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